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Heller Announces Opposition to Budget Deal
(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) announced his opposition to the latest budget deal.
"After carefully reviewing the latest budget deal and listening to Nevadans’ concerns about our government's spending problems, I have decided not to support this legislation. Yet again, Congress has been handed another short-term deal that does absolutely nothing to tackle our long-term debt or place our nation on sound fiscal footing,” said Senator Dean Heller.

“Our nation’s men and women in uniform have served our nation bravely, and do not deserve to have their benefits cut in any way. Rather than cutting benefits for those who have put themselves in harm's way for our sake, it is my hope that Washington can get serious about crafting a long-term solution to address our nation’s growing spending addiction and get Americans back to work. Only by working together can Washington, D.C. break this cycle of economic brinkmanship.”

###

